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Happy Holidays-I hope everyone has a joyous and wonderful holiday season. I enjoyed
seeing so many of you at our conference in November. What a amazing turnout and
meeting. Please look on the website to see photos https://www.pmanm.org. We are
planning our next conference for March (more details in January).

The next UHS Resident and Fellow Webinar is January 7th and is about contract
negotiations. I hope that you can attend.



.

At the November conference, Dr. Robert Olsen stepped up to be President of PMANM and we
have already started working on our spring conference. I know that I am going to have a great



year working with Dr. Olsen. His positivity is infectious, and he brings a great deal of knowledge
to PMANM.

I am extremely grateful to have been Executive Director with Dr. Caitlin Armijo as President. I
am thrilled that she will be staying with the Council. Dr. Armijo is truly one of the best
Presidents that I have worked with in all my years of being an Executive Director. With Dr.
Armijo, PMANM has a leader who really cares about this district branch and is supportive of its
members.

Please take a moment and read the letters from Dr. Armijo and Dr. Olsen:

PMANM Council

Our council meetings are conducted via Zoom.  All members are welcome.  However, if you’d like to
participate, please send me an email at PsychiatricNM@pmanm.org, and I’ll send you the link.  The next
meeting will be January 16th, 2025.

-Christine Cotter Executive Director
psychiatricNM@PMANM.org
240-888-9355
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